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NOTICE OF AWARD 
 

IN RESPONSE TO 
 

SOLID WASTE, RECYCLABLES, AND BULK WASTE COLLECTION AND 
DISPOSAL 

 
RFP No. 17-003 

 
 

On April 7, 2017, the Town of Southwest Ranches received five (5) responses to its 
Request for Proposal (RFP) No. 17-003 relating to the Solid Waste, Recyclables, and 
Bulk Waste Collection and Disposals. In accordance with the RFP, the Town intends to 
award a contract to the responsible Proposer whose proposal is determined to be the 
most advantageous to the Town, taking into consideration price and the evaluation 
factors set forth in the RFP, and who successfully negotiates a Contract with the Town.  
After reviewing the proposals submitted, Town staff found Waste Pro of Florida, Inc. as 
the responsible bidder. The award recommendation and proposed contract was 
approved on the June 29, 2017 special Town Council meeting agenda. 
 
Recommended Award  
Based upon review of the submittals the Town Administrator recommended an award to 
the following vendor:   
 Waste Pro of Florida, Inc. 
 
 
Copies: 
Posted on the Website 
Posted on Onvia/DemandStar 
 

Posted:  July 7, 2017 


